

CNB FAMILY WEEKLY MEMO

November 15 -19, 2021

Monday, November 15

- SCREAM Program for Gr. 6's start today
- PAC Mtg Tonight 6:30pm (via Zoom)

Tuesday, November 16

Wednesday, November 17

Thursday, November 18

Friday, November 19

Reminders:

Yearbooks are available to purchase on School Cash Online. The early bird price (\$35) is only available until November 21st. After that, the price increases to \$40. Yearbook sales end January 31, 2022.

Masks, masks, masks!

Please ensure your child is coming to school with a mask each day. We are going through our disposable masks at an alarming rate and would appreciate your support with this

Enhancing Substance Use Prevention in BC Schools Survey: In Phase 2 of an ongoing engagement initiative, the Province is seeking input on how to help meet the challenge of youth substance use and its associated harms. Your input is important to us. Parents and caregivers, please take a moment to complete this <u>short survey</u> by November 19.

Grade 8 Basketball has begun!

Grade 6-7 will likely begin after Winter Break.

Please stay tuned for announcements for upcoming practices.



Looking Ahead...

November 24

- Mentorship Day!
- Gr. 6 Immunization

December 9

Mentorship Day

December 10

- Report Cards issued December 13
- PAC Mtg via Zoom December 18 - January 3
- Winter Break January 4, 2022
 - School Reopens

TIDBITS OF INFO...

→ NO HATS are allowed to be worn inside the school by students

We are on Twitter!

You can find us at @CNBCubs



Follow us and check out all that's happening CNB!

All of our classrooms at CNB are cell phone free zones!



Please help us out by limiting your calls and messages to break and lunch times. Break 10:05 - 10:20 Lunch 12:25 - 1:05

See past Family Weekly memo's here